
11th January 2017 

Dr. Janice L. Kreiner 
Assistant Professor 
University of The Bahamas 
University Drive 
Nassau,  Bahamas 

Dear Dr Kreiner: 

RE:  IRG2017-004 -- Updating and upgrading the preferences for Leisure attributes (PLA) assessment 

It is with pleasure that we write to inform you that upon the recommendation of the Grants Committee, 
you have been awarded a University Research Grant Scheme (URGS) grant of $3,000 for the above 
mentioned project. 

Attached you will find a Financial Accountability Form for you to complete and return to the Office of 
Graduate Studies and Research, which will also inform you when the cheque is ready for collection. 

Sincerely, 

Linda A. Davis 
Provost 

cc: Dean, Graduate Studies & Research 
Dean, Social & Educational Studies 
Chair, Education  

/Attachment 


